EMAIL

ZINMAN104@aol.com Nov 10.2009 6:20 PM

To: Tiffany Anderson <tiffanykayanderson@yahoo.com>
Reply-To: zinman104@aol.com

Re: Return to work

Mr Eley is pursuing your complaints...he will be contacting you soon...Good luck
at work
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

From: Tiffany Anderson <tiffanykayanderson@yahoo.com>
Date: Tue, 10 Nov 2009 12:51:34 -0800 (PST)

To: <zinmani04@aol.com>

Subject: Return to work

11-10-2009
Dear Mike,

| am writing to you today to express my concerns of returning to
work.
| am excited to be returning. My concern lye's with the atmosphere in
which | will be returning to.
It is my hope that you and the board have not taken lightly my
communications | have shared. | will trust you are doing your job of
investigating the information | brought before you.

| expect to return to a safe work environment free of any activity
that breaks the law in regards to harassment or hostility or any other
right | am entitled to by State and Federal law.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson




